
Red Hill Elementary: Gym Addition & Renovation 

Architectural Firm Selection 

 

On Monday June 10, 2019, the architectural selection committee for the Red Hill Gym Addition project 

met to select an architect.  The committee reviewed Requests for Proposals from the following 

architects on contract: 

 -RRMM Architects 

 -Quinn Evans Architects 

 -Crabtree, Rohrbaugh & Associates 

 -Moseley Architects 

The committee recommends hiring Moseley Architects for the Red Hill Elementary Gym Addition 

project. 


